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NRR-PMDAPEm Resource

From: Grange, Briana
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 1:25 PM
To: Finfera, Jennifer (jennifer_finfera@fws.gov)
Subject: RE: Davis Besse operating license renewal
Attachments: Toledo Edison 1980 - Bird Collision Study.pdf; NRC 1981 Letter regarding Bird Collision 

Study.pdf

Hi Jenny, 
 
I was able to obtain a copy of Toledo Edison’s 1980 bird mortality report, which documents the 1972-1979 
surveys conducted at Davis-Besse. This report is attached as well as a 1981 letter from the NRC indicating 
that the NRC would no longer require Toledo Edison to conduct bird mortality surveys because the surveys 
had found “no significant adverse effect on bird populations.” 
 
Please let me know if you need any other references or if I can answer any other questions for you during your 
review of NRC’s effect determinations for Federally listed species that could be affected by the proposed 
Davis-Besse license renewal. 
 
Briana 
______________ 
Briana A. Grange 
Biologist 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
NRR/DLR/RERB 
(301) 415-1042 
briana.grange@nrc.gov 
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